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Public Notice

Howard University Hospital is committed to providing safe quality care to our
patients and the community we serve. When you have concerns about the safety
and quality of the care and service we provide, we appreciate hearing from you.

Please contact the office of the Chief Medical Officer by telephone at 202- 865-
6696 or, you may send an email to cmanley@huhosp.org .

You may also contact The Joint Commission either by:
Telephone: 1-800-994-6610
Email at: www.patientsafetyreport@joint commission.org;
Fax: 630-792-5636 or,
Mail to:
Office of Quality & Patient Safety
The Joint Commission
One Renaissance Blvd

Oakbrook Terrace, Illinois 60181



